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MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that on May 17, 2023 the agreement between Tranquility Hospice and 

Palliative Care, located at 9515 Indianapolis Boulevard, Suite 6 F, Highland, Indiana, 46322 and 

the Secretary of Health and Human Services, as a hospice in the Medicare program, will be 

terminated. 

 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has determined that Tranquility Hospice’s failure 

to meet the following Condition of Participation is so serious that it constitutes an immediate threat 

to patient health and safety: 

   

            42 CFR §418.52 – Patient’s Rights  

 

The Medicare program will not make payment for hospice services furnished to patients whose 

plan of treatment was established on or after May 17, 2023.  For patients whose plan of treatment 

was established prior to May 17, 2023, payment will be made for up to 30 days of covered services 

furnished after May 17, 2023. 
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